
Date:28/06/2019 

C 21 (2019-20) 

To, 

Whole School Parents (Grade Nursery Ekam- Grade 7 Ekam) 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Today, as we mark the end of our second month in school, and the first month after the 

summer break. If yesterday's Grade 1 to 4 Language (Vocabulary) Quiz was any indication, 

our children are ready to take their learning to the next level and are enjoying the different 

strategies we have planned for them - from classroom learning to debates, projects and Quiz 

time, honing important life skills, especially communication. 

 

This month in particular has been a nostalgic one for us as we celebrated our first "birthday" 

as a new school. With over 200 students now, the family is growing and our new additions be 

it students and teachers have established a wonderful rapport with each other. We continue to 

build on this foundation and look forward to welcoming more like-minded families to our 

world of learning. 

 

Multitude, our Assembly Time as a whole school has been initiated once again this month 

with Grade 5 taking a lead followed by Grade 4 paving way for the other grades in the 

months to follow. Assembly Time is a way for us to connect as a whole school and share 

inspirational ideas, peer learning and once again giving children an opportunity to express 

themselves and their ideas. 

 

From PTA Elections to Rainbow Day celebrations for Early Years, the month has been action 

packed as we settled the children back into a routine and commenced our academic plans. 

Grade 7 parents were also taken through a Road Map plan for their students given this will be 

our first graduating batch - 2023. The presentation detailed CBSE Grade 10 targets and what 

we as a team have planned for them from Grade 7 to 10 to ensure that our children not only 

take these examinations confidently and independently but also develop key life skills of 

critical thinking, logic and reasoning. 

 

Chai Pe Charcha continues as usual, giving us an opportunity to share face to face with the 

developments and “WOW” moments we have in school with parents and also a platform for 

parents to share their feedback so that we can incorporate suggestions and deliver the best 

program for our children. 



 

The in-service professional development workshops continue for teachers which is critical 

given that learning never ceases and we constantly strive to bring in best practices. 

 

Our academic partners in Mumbai, the KA team were in school and have engaged with 

teachers and students and shared how visible the progress has been from Year One. The 

feedback has been hugely motivating for the team given their expertise of setting up close to 

30 institutes pan India and working with so many national and international teams. 

 

On that positive note, we sign off, excited for July and all preparation ahead as our children 

taken on their first periodic tests for the academic 2019-20. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend ahead, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Darshana Dabke 

 


